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Executive Headteacher: Mrs K Roe

Monday 19th June
Dear Parent/Carers
Year 4 Ensemble Summer Festival 2023

On Wednesday 12th July children from across Hull will come together to take part in a festival of music, sharing
their amazing learning from this year. Pupils in Maple and Willow Classes will be taking part in the morning
sessions from 10am to 12pm.

They will be playing recorders, clarinets, violins, cellos, Pbuzz, Pbones, trumpets and trombones, glockenspiels
and samba Kkits.

You are invited to share in this experience and hear and see their music making. Please be aware that this is not a
traditional concert, the children will be facing forwards to allow them to follow the leaders and music that they may
need. There will be around 1000 children taking part in each show so it may not be possible to see your child.
There will be cameras moving around and projecting images onto the large screen to give you a better view of the
event. This event is for the children to celebrate and share in the joy of live music making, we hope you
understand that they will not be able to see you.

Tickets for parents, carers, family and friends are now available to book. Tickets cost £5 for adults and children
are free.

Please use this link or QR code to buy tickets online: https://www.universe.com/summerfestival23

Hou

Yours sincerely

Mrs Cooper
Year 4 teacher

Gthrive
co-operative learning trust
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